Cheshire East Council will be offering a new placement from August 2025.
 In addition to their existing offer of local authority public health, Cheshire East Council will now be hosting a split placement with East Cheshire NHS Trust (Macclesfield Hospital). T
his would be best suited to more senior registrars who have passed at least their Diplomate Examination. The registrar would be based with East Cheshire NHS Trust for two days per week (if working full time) and undertake healthcare public health project work for the trust.
Please contact Matt Atkinson on matthew.atkinson@cheshireeast.gov.uk if you would like to get more information or discuss further.

